
 

 

 

                  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March /April 2017 Go Ride News Issue 1 

Welcome to our First Newsletter! 
In this newsletter you will find lots of 
information to keep you up to date 
with what is going on in your Go Ride 
Club. Don’t forget to show this to your 
parents/carers so that they know 
what is going on too! 

****Spring Term Dates**** 
Tuesday 21st February to 
Tuesday 28th March 2017 

(inclusive). 
Summer Term starts on  
Tuesday 18th April 2017 

The club website has links to 
membership forms, club activities, racing 
opportunities and much, much more.... 
www.sleafordwheelers.co.uk 

Well done to Abbi Saggs who took part in 
the Sleaford & Alford Inter Club 15 mile 
Time Trial on 5th March. It was a cold, 
wet and blustery morning but Abbi 
bravely battled on to finish with a time of 
1 hour, 6 minutes and 14 seconds. An 
excellent result for your first TT Abbi!!  

Coming Soon! 
During the Summer Term we will be introducing a Points Scoring League. You 
will be able to pick up points every time you come along to a Go Ride session 
or event and you will be able to win extra points as you learn new skills!  
We will also be introducing a progressive awards system so you can keep 
working towards new goals and see just how much your bike skills are 
improving! More details to follow.... 

New Go Ride Face Book Page 
To improve the way we keep in touch 
with you we have set up a Sleaford 
Wheeler’s Go Ride face book page. The 
page will be used to post any changes 
and updates to our Go Ride sessions 
and to give information on results and 
upcoming events within the youth 
section of Sleaford Wheelers. Find our 
page here:  
Sleaford Wheelers Go Ride 

During the Summer Term the sessions 
for the older children will be extended 
to 8.00pm. 

Go Ride Contacts 
Dennis Owen - 07783455932 

Julie Close - Club Welfare Officer  
01529 421265 or 07747500289 

www.britishcycling.org.uk/go-ride 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to Seth Parrott 
who has achieved the platinum 
level Cycling Award for Young 
Volunteers. He was presented with 
his award when he attended the 
East Midlands British Cycling Go 
Ride Conference on Saturday. 

https://www.facebook.com/Sleaford-Wheelers-Go-Ride-1246317125450174/

